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CIVIL SERVICE
COMMISSION

Para sa taum BAYAN

Announcement No. 3 ", s. 2014
ANNOUNCEMENT

TO : ALL HEADS OF CONSTITUTIONAL BODIES, NATIONAL
GOVERNMENT AGENCIES (NGAs), LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS
(LGUSs), GOVERNMENT-OWNED AND CONTROLLED
CORPORATIONS WITH ORIGINAL CHARTERS (GOCCs), AND
STATE UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES (SUCs)

SUBJECT: Awareness Building Forum on ILO Convention 151

The Public Services International Trade Union Rights Project (PSI-TUR)
together with its members: Philippine Govemment Employees Association (PGEA),
Confederation of Independent Unions in the Public Sector (CIU), Public Services Labor
Independent Confederation (PSLINK), Alliance of Filipino Workers (AFW), Association
of Government Workers in Water Sector (AGWWAS), Manila Water Employees Union
(MWEU), Maynilad Water Supervisors Association (MWSA) and Napocor Employees
Consolidated Union (NECU), will hold a 1-day “Awareness Building Forum on ILO
Convention 151” on June 28, 2014 at Mariner’s Court Hotel, Cebu City.

The activity is a continuing series of fora that will be held in the three regions of
the country. It aims to provide better understanding, broadened perspectives, and
clearer information on matters relating to employee rights and welfare.

All concerned government employees are encouraged to participate in this
event. It is discretionary on the part of the agency heads to allow their employees to
attend the subject occasion on official/business time, as provided for under CSC
Memorandum Circular No. 43, s. 1993.

No registration fee is required.
For inquiries, you rr;ay contact Mr. Espie Manalastas, Jr., National Coordinator,

Public Services Intemational-Trade Union Rights (PSI-TUR), Alliance of Filipino
Workers (AFW) at telephone no. 723-27-87 or email: junespie@yahoo.com.
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